
St. Paul Catholic Church  
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813 S. Jefferson St 
Princeton, KY  42445 
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    Next Eucharistic Adoration: 
8 am August 1st    

Confession: By appointment. Please call the 
rectory to schedule.  Saturdays 4 - 4:45 pm at 
St. Mark 

Finance Council Chair Bulletin Regina Hosey  
Bob Hayes  (270) 625-1789      Email: reg8926@gmail.com 
Email: hayesbp@bellsouth.net  https://stmarkeddyville.weconnect.com

St. Paul Mission Statement: Let us experience a change in every moment of our lives for the 
better and touch the lives of other people whom we meet every day 

 Mass Scheduled Intentions   + Deceased   blank Living 
 Monday, July 21   No Mass  

 Tuesday, July 22    St. Mark   5 pm   Dottie Thomas+ 
 Wednesday, July 23 St. Paul    6:30 pm   Mommy Tin Pham good health 
 Thursday, July 24   St. Mark   9 am   Charles Gaylord 

  Friday, July 25     St. Paul    9 am   Vicki Gaylord 

  Saturday, July 26   St. Mark   5 pm    Nowak Family  + 
 Sunday, July 27   St. Mark   8 am   For the People of our Parishes 

 St. Paul   10 am  The Schmalzbaner Family  + 

Next Sunday’s Readings: Genesis 18:20-32 Colossians 2:12-14; Luke 11:1-13 
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Dear Parishioners and Visitors of St. Mark and St. Paul, 
 

Thanks to the Knights of Columbus there will be a pancake breakfast (with sausage and 
bacon) next Sunday, July 27, after the 10 AM Mass, at St. Paul. The pancake breakfast will 
be a fundraiser for the youth of St. Mark and St. Paul to attend NCYC (National Catholic 
Youth Conference) in Indianapolis this November. I urge everyone to come and support our 
youth in this effort. They are trying hard to raise as much money as they can for this youth 
conference. This conference will be held at the stadium where the Indianapolis Colts host 
their NFL games. This entire stadium will be full of youth from all over this country. It is quite 
impressive to see thousands of young people in total silence for the adoration and 
Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament. 

I have noticed that we have more than our usual visitors at both St. Mark and St. Paul 
churches for Sunday Mass this month. Thank you for coming and for taking time out of your 
leisurely schedule to come to church. As parents you are teaching your children a valuable 
and lifelong lesson in doing this. It also tells me that you take seriously the day you had your 
son or daughter baptized and you said yes to the question about raising your son or daughter 
in the practice of the faith. Now I know some of the kids look really tired on Sunday morning 
after being out on the water all day on Saturday. Some of them are sunburned and I know 
they have probably begged to just stay in bed on Sunday morning.  Thank you for being good 
moms and dads. My mother would have done the same thing. 

May God bless you and your family and our parish families of St. Mark and St. Paul. 

Thank you. 

Fr. Brad 

Prayer Requests  
 

St. Paul: Michael Gray, Liam Stevenson, Lee Weidner, Paul Corder, Pam Childress, Emily Stolz, Robert 
Peek, Troy Jewell, Jason Goodwin, Iris Brandon, Sandy Haberlock, Laura Jean Basso, Christa Strong, Teresa 
Boyd, Rodger Rush, Norm and Millie Thomas, Max Reil, David Cansler, Jean Dunathan, Matthew Schalk, 
Margot Shirley, Kendra Redd, Teresa Angelilli, Rick Bennett, Mary Reil, Beth Berton, Lewis Wurtman, Ronald 
Weidner, Mary Cheeseman  
 

Both Parishes: Theresa Weidner Griffith   Please remember our shut-ins and nursing home residents in 
your prayers: Barb Adams, William Moertl, and all those living in nursing homes.  Pray for our military 
and their families, especially Monica Dukes, Tucker Pittmann, and Jack Rooyakkers.  
 

St. Mark: Chris Bode, The Chef and his father, David Russell, Barbara Hughes, Joe and Wanda Loftus, Karen 
Finnegan, Mary McTiernan, Will Jones, Tom Johnson, Chris Davies, Mary Huhnke, Gail Biskupich, Terry 
O’Neill, Curtis Fritz, Kathleen and Alan Dale, Zane Pierson, Makenna Finnegan, , Matt (in MI), Chuck Thomas, 
Rose Oliver, Liz Cole, Sr. Mary Christine Taylor, Ann Munn, Roy Maynard, Pat Merimee, Wendy Welter Teller, 
Kevin Stuckner, Jim Dunning, Joe Merimee,  Teresa Fuhrman, James I. Hosey, Mawn Family, David Harkins, 
Austin Benthem, Diane Edelbrock Nelson, Gerry Maynard, Jan Piche, Jim Eich, Karen Reibel, Kenny Pierson, 
Lonnie O’Neill, Maggie Pierson, Margie Hibbard, Marie Berger, Reene McCartney, Richard Berger, Ron Eich, 
Shannon Doney, Sr. Joan Claire, Terence Carlin.
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Happy Birthday! 
Ella-Claire Carter (Tuesday)                     Kathy McEnaney and Sebastian Cowen (Wednesday)                

Colin and Kale Turmero (Thursday)         Daniel Carter and Christa Strong (Saturday) 
 

Happy Anniversary! 
John and Therese Falder (Friday) 55th       James and Margie Hibbard (Saturday) 67th  

 

Save the Date! 
This afternoon (Sunday, July 20) A combined choir of members from Princeton churches, including 
St. Paul’s own Jill Giordano, will present a Festival of Hymns, at 3:00 p.m. at Ogden United 
Methodist Church.  Familiar, favorite and time-honored hymns of faith will be featured in special 
arrangements. Following the concert, there will be fellowship with ice cream and cookies to celebrate 
our faith and common ground together.  
 

Sunday, July 27th – Pancake Breakfast at St. Paul 11am  
Pancake Breakfast 

Next Sunday, July 27th, save your appetite for the KofC/Youth Ministry Pancake Breakfast at 
11am at the St. Paul Center (Princeton). You will be able to feast on pancakes, bacon, 
sausage, and breakfast casseroles; washed down with coffee, orange juice or water. 
Donations will go towards the trip to the National Youth Convention in November.  

 

Youth Faith Formation 
All parents of Kindergarten through Twelfth Grade students need to pick up a registration packet 
for Youth Faith Formation. They are also available online at 
https://stmarkeddyville.weconnect.com/     All forms are due back NOW!  CCD will restart in late 
August. If you have any questions, call Susan Brinkley (270-625-9613). 
 

 On Saturday, Sept. 27th at Christ the 
King (1600 Kingsway Drive, 
Madisonville, KY) there will be an 11:00 
Mass (celebrated by Fr. Chris Kight), 
followed by a picnic until 5 pm.   
Springs of Love inspires and equips 
Catholics to discern and embrace the 
call to foster and adopt, while building 
communities of support for all those 
touched by fostering and adoption. Meet 

other foster and adoptive families in the Diocese of Owensboro. There will be games and 
activities for kids!  For more information: danny.may@pastoral.org 
 

https://stmarkeddyville.weconnect.com/
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If you are new to St. Mark or St. Paul, WELCOME!  Please see Fr. Brad or Kathy Talley (at St. Mark) 
to register. If you are a current Parishioner, but have a change in contact information, please tell 
Kathy Talley (270)625-3433 or kfct@umich.edu.  
Bulletin Announcements should be sent directly to Regina Hosey at reg8926@gmail.com or (931) 
801-6514, no later than Wednesday morning.  
Baptism: Please contact the Pastor for scheduling of Baptism. One-month notice is required. 
Matrimony: Please contact and make an appointment with the Pastor for scheduling a wedding. At 
least six months is needed for preparation. 
Please contact Fr. Brad at (270) 365-6786 for Anointing of the Sick, Holy Communion or 
Pastoral calls to the sick, shut-in, or hospitalized. 

 
 DIOCESAN POLICY: A full explanation of the diocese’s response to sexual abuse concerns can be      
found in the revised sexual abuse policy, effective July 1, 2014, which is available in the oak book 
shelf in Fr. Brad’s office at St. Mark, on the bookshelf in the back of St. Paul, and online at 
https://owensborodiocese.org/safe. 

  

St. Mark 
Altar 

Server Lector Greeters/ 
Ushers 
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Rep. 

Saturday 
7/26 5pm  Joe 

Merimee 
Sonny Finnegan 

Volunteer 

Deacon Paul 
Sonny Finnegan 

Joe Merimee 
 JoAnn 

Bogle 

Sunday 
7/27 8am Aeydon Marilyn 

Terry 
Vicki and Steve 

Roby 

Deacon Paul  
Joe Rivera 
Jan Chaplin 
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Dukes 
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Stalter 

Bob 
Chaplin 

St. Paul 
Altar 

Server Lector Greeters/ 
Ushers 
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Ministers 

Counters 
Financial Rep.* 

Sunday 
7/27  10am Arianna Marcy Foltz Marcy and Fred 

Foltz 

Deacon Paul  
Ken Negray 

Cesar Turmero 

Bob Hayes* 
Mike Wasielewski 

July 12-13th                                                                Stewardship                       Thanks for your support! 
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Total Deposit             $1,334.00                                Weekly Budget Expense      $    2,750.00    
Mass Intentions         $      55.00                                 Year to Date Collections    $    9,995.71      
                                                                                   Year to Date Budget            $    5,500.00 
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